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Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Prime Ministers announcement 22.2.21

We are delighted to welcome all our children back into school on the Monday 8* March 2021, as per the
announcement made hy the Prime Minister this evening. This is indeed the hest news that we could
have heen given.

governments intent and updated health and safety advise. We will endeavour to provide this information to
Our flirst priority will as always, be the well being and emotional health of all our children in school, please
be assuwred that we will inform you of our extro provision and approuach over the coming weeks.

We look forward, to seeing owr whole school community, back together on Monday, 8™ March, 2021.
Kind Regards

Mrs K Mowhray,

Head Teacher
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